
CONTRACT AMENDMENT WITH 
PAPE-DAWSON ENGINEERS FOR 
THE STAGECOACH ROADWAY 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT
April 15, 2025RS-25-053



Background

 FY 2022 Capital Improvement Plan includes the design and 
construction for the Stagecoach Roadway Replacement Project.

 March 21, 2023, the City contracted with Pape-Dawson Engineers to 
provide professional engineering design for the Stagecoach 
Roadway Replacement Project.

 The design included the full replacement of the roadway between 
SH-195 and East Trimmier Road. The project also includes drainage 
design at the west end of the project at Hwy-195.
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Background

 The contract amendment includes construction management support 
to address for submittals and possible conflicts that may arise with 
the plans.

 Geotechnical testing and determinization for limits of lime treatment 
during construction.

 Preparation of bid documents and plans for future phases.

 Contract Amendment is in the amount of $355,360.38.
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Phase 1: East Trimmier to S. W.S. Young Drive

Project Limits4



Recommendation

 Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the City Manager 
or his designee to authorize the contract amendment with Pape- 
Dawson Engineers for the Stagecoach Roadway Replacement 
Project, in the amount of $355,360.38.
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